
 

 

 

LE/LL 11.10.19 

Excel School in Rwanda 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As many of you may know, we at Bransgore School are 

continuing to sponsor Elia through his education in 

Rwanda.  We really appreciate your support in helping 

promote this global school link. 

Excitingly, over half term, Mr Brown is visiting Rwanda 

with the Diocese and is intending to see Elia and his 

school. 

We would like to raise money to fill Mr Brown’s suitcase 

with educational games, as a gift for the children at 

Excel School.   They were so thrilled by the maths sets 

we sent two years ago.  We feel it’s really important to 

share our learning resources where we can. 

The games we have selected cost approximately £5 

each so we would be very grateful for any donations 

towards this.  Please send any money to the office. 

With thanks, 

Mrs S Waite, Mrs L Emecz and the Bransgore School 

Global Ambassadors Council 

 

 

 


